
 

 

 

23rd November 2022 

Dear parents/carers, 

Rock Up Trip, Whitely 

We have organised a trip for the children to Rock Up in Whitley. The trip to Rock up is 

part of the PE curriculum for adventurous activities. The children will be travelling via 

minibus at mid-day and returning by the end of the school day. Half a class will go on each 

day and will take place on the following dates. Monday 30th January, Wednesday 1st 

February, Thursday 2nd February, Monday 6th February, Wednesday 8th February and 

Thursday 9th February. A separate letter/email will let you know on which date your child 

is going. The cost of this trip which includes transport and climbing is £7.10 per child. 

Please provide your child with a packed lunch and a drink as we will be eating early in 

school on these days. Free school meal packed lunches can be requested, please advise 

the school office as soon as possible if you require one. 

All school trips are supported by your voluntary donations, however if we do not have 

enough payments then trips will have to be cancelled. Please pay via 

Parentmail/payment/shop. Payment is required by the 23rd January 2023.  

Additional information 

If your child requires an inhaler, please ensure this is in school prior to the trips. Please 

ensure your child has a PE kit in school, including trainers to change into. 

We hope you are as excited by this opportunity as us and we look forward to enjoying a 

fabulous experience with the year 3’s.  

Kind regards, 

 

The Year 3 Team, 

Meon Junior School 

 

 


